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I oppose this. This only hurts law abiding citizens and the public safety of everyone in 

every city town and county. Criminals don’t care if something is posted they’re 

already doing illegal things before that. Having less carrying citizens in stores and in 

communities and public buildings allows criminals to know that the community and its 

businesses are not armed and not willing to protect life and property. This will 

introduce more crime with no accountability.  


